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I am disappointed that this issue is once again being presented.....& for the revision of only 4 more rental units. So
many people will be displaced with this construction. We are just starting the process of healing from covid. Rental
homes..... that people can actually afford are rare. Would evicting people from their homes solve this problem?

I don’t think so.

Respectfully
Brenda Viala

201 1555 Fir st
White Rock
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